
 

 

 
Revisions Timeline 2022-2023 
As the Great Start to Quality process is being revised to focus more on quality improvement  there will be a 
period of time in which providers are unable to complete tasks inside STARS in order to maintain their current 
rating to support the transition to the new model. 

Expiring Ratings 
All providers whose star rating expires between September 1, 2022, and April 30, 2023, are encouraged to 
submit their Self-Assessment Survey (SAS) as early as possible if they wish to come through the current 
process.  
Here are some important dates to consider in determining next steps to take: 

With an On-Site Assessment 

Action Submit by 11:59 pm Outcome 

Submit Application for New 
Rating Case August 12 Earn a published rating up to a 5 Star 

Submit Self-Assessment Survey September 1 Earn a published rating up to a 5 Star 

Provide Approved Assessor 
Results for Alternate Path 
Programs to GSQ 

December 1 Earn a published rating up to a 5 Star 

No On-Site Assessment 

Action Submit by 11:59 pm Outcome 

Submit Application for new 
rating case 

September 30 Non-Alternate Path: Earn a published 
rating up to a 3 Star 
Alternate Path: Earn a published 
rating up to a 4 Star 

Submit Self-Assessment Survey October 14 Non-Alternate Path: Earn a published 
rating up to a 3 Star 
Alternate-Path: Earn a published 
rating up to a 4 Star 
Note: Do not select the 5 Star 
Validation Option 

See Next Page 

Funding from the Office of Great Start within the Michigan Department of Education supports the implementation of Great Start. 



 

December 1, 2022 - February 1, 2023 
There will be a period of time where STARS will not be fully accessible in order for the full upgrade to 
be complete. This timeframe has not yet been determined but will be shared once that is finalized. 
During this time, users will be able to access their Organization Profile to update all information.   

February 1, 2023  
A new quality improvement process will be in place for all users through the newly labeled Quality 
Improvement tab in MiRegistry. 
Providers with a current published rating will maintain their star rating through the transition,  
unless their rating expires. For those programs who are in the rating process, after the 
deadline to submit a Self-Assessment Survey (see the tables above), only those in the In 
Validation and SAS Incomplete statuses will be processed through to a published rating.  
Rating cases in all other statuses will be cancelled on October 14.  
Currently rated programs will have access to their most recent SAS or Validation report to reference 
in the system within their Organization Profile once they are ready to begin the new quality 
improvement process. 
 

Funding from the Office of Great Start within the Michigan Department of Education supports the implementation of Great Start. 
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